WOLVERINE TRAILERS INC

P.O. Box 1829 Jackson, MI 49204 - OFFICE: 517.782.4950 « FAX: 517.782.4955

01/10/2025

To Whom it May Concern:

Wolverine Trailers Inc was not aware that we have created any violations until 12/18/2024
when we were made aware that the proper paperwork was not filed. We were working with
another company (Tekton) and they were helping with the removal and the proper disposal
of the asbestos per the report from Red Cedar. We were under the impression that all the
paperwork needed to be filed through Tekton. Lyle Johnson {owner of Wolverine Trailers Inc)
was the one who pulled the demolition permit from the City of Jackson. We were not made
aware that there were any issues at that time. The city of Jackson reguired proof of the
asbestos removal before the permit was issued. All documentation was provided to the
City of Jackson by Tekton. | have attached a copy of the intent to demolish that was filted
out by Wolverine Trailers and by Tekton. Moving forward, | will do my absolute best to
ensure that all paperwork is filed properly to all applicable locations. We did not
intentionally not follow the proper protocols, and will make sure that the next project will
be done properly. If there is any further information that you need from us, please feel free
to contact me.

Sinqerely,

Lyle Johnson

President

Wolverine Trailers Inc

Website: www.wolverinetrailers.com » Email: lyle@wolverinetrailers.com




